
Our Week at a Glance – January 12, 2025 

 
THIS WEEK AT TSA: 
 
Mon. Jan. 13  Shop Donations, 9-3 
  Youth Worship Band – office, 6:30 
  Ukulele Group – Chapel, 7:00-8:30 
 
Wed. Jan. 15  Shop Donations, 9-2 
  Bible Study – MRR, 11:00-12:00 
  Mat Group/Crafty Ladies – SH, 1:00 
 
Thurs. Jan. 16 Shop Open, 12-6 
  Choir – Sanctuary, 7:00 
 
Fri. Jan. 17  Shop Donations, 9-12 
 
Sat. Jan. 18  Shop Open, 10-2 
 
Ukulele Group:  The Ukulele Group meets on Monday, January 13, at 
7pm. 
 
Bible Study:  The Bible Study will be starting a new session, on the Book of 
Genesis, starting on Wednesday, January 15.  
 
Week of Prayer for Christian Unity:  There will be a Week of Prayer for 

Christian Unity on Wednesday, January 22, 2025 at 2pm at Our Lady of 

Fatima.  

Coffee Sign-up Sheet:  The sign-up sheet for January are in the Narthex. 

Anyone interested in volunteering for fellowship coffee is welcome to sign 

their names to the schedule. 

The flowers today are in loving memory of Ivan Eady, parents Graham & 
Vera Forrest and brother Dougie, grandparents George & Muriel Walsh 

and Lorne & Elizabeth Forrest, by the Forrest family and Earl Walsh.   



Next Community Luncheon:  The next Community Lunch will be 

Tuesday, January 28, and the menu will be Chinese food, to ring in the 

Chinese New Year!  

Native Plant Workshop, Saturday, February 8:  Want to contribute to 

biodiversity? Come learn how to use our seasonal cycles to start native 

plant seedlings. Following a brief introduction on how to help local 

pollinators, participants will be provided with materials and instruction on 

starting native wildflowers to take home. It is requested that participants 

contribute by bringing minimum 4" deep reused plastic containers such as 

clean 750g yogurt containers or pop bottles.  A special thanks to Northern 

Wildflowers and Arnprior Seed Library Volunteers for suppling seeds.   

From the Membership Committee:  Our photo wall needs an update to 
reflect the many new faces in our congregation. We would like everyone to 
submit a photo to the office by Nov 30 for inclusion in the “Realm” 
programme and to add to our photo wall. The MPCF committee will print 
and add or replace the current ones. New photos can be “selfies” of one or 
two people. If you do not have one to submit, please see Margo Aubert to 
arrange a time after the service to have your photo taken. 
 
Upper Rooms:  As the Upper Rooms arrive via Canada Post, an 

announcement will be made when they have arrived. 


